
 
 

 

 

 

 

            

 

 

 

   

November 2023 Issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Park View, where 

everyone is made to feel welcome with our warm, friendly atmosphere, a real home away from home for all. 

                                                                                

                                                                                                                             

 

        

12th   – Brenda B    13th  - Ena 

15th- Frank    16th – Valerie H 

20th- Bob 

Residents celebrating their birthday this 

month are…  
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Thank  you 

  

 Rosa 

  

for all  your hard  

work this month. 

  

EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH GOES TO… 



 
 

 

November 2023 Entertainment 
 

 

In-house activities are as follows:- 

Gardening 

 Scrabble  

Jenga 

 Puzzles 

Word Searches 

Art and Crafts 

Reminiscent Games 

Quizzes 

Bingo 

Mature Projects 

Observation Games 

Indoor Golf 

Singalong with Rosa 

 

8th and 22nd November – G-Fitness with Hayley @ 11am 

29th November – Singer Jamie E @ 2pm 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

       

 

 

       

 



 
 

      

 

 

       

 

                     

 



 
 

             

 

      

 

   

 



 
 

        

   

      

  

     



 
 

                 Rosa’s Round Up 
 

                                                               Hi all,  

We’ve had a lovely October, the season has changed quite dramatically so 

we’ve been playing autumn games and Halloween themed puzzles to get us in 

the spooky season. We had our very own Halloween party, which was a great 

success. The residents enjoyed the day with a Halloween themed buffet with 

the wonderful help our chef Karli, ghost marshmallows and bat style 

doughnuts were enjoyed by all. The staff and residents all joined in the theme 

with dress up, witch’s hats, skeleton costumes and pumpkin dresses and to top 

the day off we enjoyed the afternoon with a singer and a lucky dip. A massive 

thank you to all staff that joined in and helped in the occasion to give our 

residents a really enjoyable day. 

It is important to celebrate these dates in the calendar, so it allows the 

residents to get a sense of where we are in the year. We have been playing lots 

of hand to eye games, cognitive puzzles and jigsaws as well as getting out the 

sensory box. G-fitness with Hayley and all the other activities we’ve had, we 

have truly exhausted all of our senses. 

There is lots to look forward to this month, Bonfire night and Remembrance 

Day which will especially be honoured as usual. Christmas is just around the 

corner and our plans are already in process for it to be the most magical time 

of year at Park View, but more on that next month. 

Till next time, stay safe and keep warm. 

Best wishes always 

From 

Rosa xxxx 


